
Religious School News
S E P T E M B E R  2 2 ,  2 0 2 1

We had a wonderful opening day! Thank you to all for helping to create beautiful
quilts that will remind us that each time we come together we are all blessed and
we create a home and holy place. 

For those who were not present today and would like to make a square for our
quilt, please let me know and I will make sure you get the materials you need 🙂 

For those who were present, you heard me say several times that our work on
Opening Day was to build holy community and create sacred space. We did this by
meeting new friends and reconnecting with those we already know, by creating our
quilts and by connecting our ribbon and answering the question, "What will each of
us do to help build holy community?" I encourage you to keep thinking about and 

discussing this question. Feel free to share your responses with our clergy each week!

A BIG thank you to the Sisterhood for their help with snacks and decorations.  We only create holy
community when we ALL work together! ❤️

Speaking of working together, below is the Mi She-berach prayer many families helped to create. I
encourage you to share this blessing at home and continue to add your needs, hopes and gratitudes.

Mi She-berach Avoteynu v’imoteynu – may the one who blessed our ancestors bless us – learners, teachers,
Ozrim, families and this holy community as we enter into this new year of learning, 5782.

May we be blessed with all we need in order to be successful.
May we be blessed with: good companions, community and family; with encouragement, patience, and love;
with students who are excited and ready to learn and good weather for our outdoor learning. 
May we be blessed with prayers heard and granted .  We pray for health and safety for family, friends and
community; for calm, unity and kindness.
May we be blessed with hopes achieved.
We hope to be excited about learning new things and to continue to build our love for Jewish learning. We
hope the world can heal from COVID. We hope for a fair and united country; and that a spirit of generosity,
innovation and care prevails.   
May we always be grateful for the abundance in our lives.  As we enter into this New Year we are grateful for:
this Temple Shalom holy community. We are grateful for family and friends, near and far and for their good
health. We are grateful for the wonderful life we live. We are grateful for the love of pets, the care of doctors
and nurses and all those on the front lines, and we are grateful for science and how much it has improved
our lives in this past year. May it continue to bring light into the world.

Most of all, may we be blessed with friendship, love and holy community each week we enter this sacred
space.

May we all be blessed with a wonder-filled new year! 



Upcoming events: - 
·September 25th – Shake it Up for Sukkot Families with Young Children Event 
·September 26th – Pizza in the Hut Family Event 
·September 27th - Simchat Torah Services  
·October 2nd – Munchkin Minyan 
·October 3rd - Eat and Greet with Brotherhood and Sisterhood 

For more information in upcoming dates and events, our calendar can be found here: 
Religious School Calendar 

Debbie

Deborah Niederman, RJE
Director of Religious School & Young Family Programming
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Drop-off and pick-up information: Please enter the parking lot at the entrance nearest to the corner of
Hillcrest and Alpha. You can choose to park your car and walk your children through our very special
entry way at the religious school entrance or to drop them off and exit through the 2nd gate further from
Hillcrest Rd.

Parents are ALWAYS welcome to stay for tefila/worship which begins our day from 9:30-10am.

Classes will be on east side of the building where it is quieter and more shaded.

Thank you all for your patience as we work to keep our community and its youngest members safe. We are
working closely with doctors and our piku-ach nefesh task force to determine when and how we can safely
move children in and out of our building.
 
A reminder about our value and tzedaka project for this month:  This month’s Value of the month is
tzedakah  – giving in order to create justice.  

Our tzedakah  organization for the month is The Equal Justice Initiative an organization committed to
ending mass incarceration and excessive punishment in the United States, to challenging racial and
economic injustice, and to protecting basic human rights for the most vulnerable in our society. Your
tzedakah  contributions to EJI enable groundbreaking research, the creation of films and other materials
that explore our nation’s history. 

Tzedakah  boxes will be out each week. We look forward to seeing them fill up. Feel free to share your
money with any and all organizations regardless of the month! 

Please remain at home if experiencing a fever, cough, or any symptoms associated with a Covid-19
infection, or if anyone in your party has been exposed to the virus.
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on the flyer to
RSVP 

for an event



Reservations have closed

https://templeshalomdallas.org/pizza-in-the-hut-2021/
https://templeshalomdallas.org/sukkot-simchat-torah-2021/
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on the flyer
to RSVP 

for an event



https://templeshalomdallas.org/religious-school/religious-school-registration/
https://templeshalomdallas.org/munchkin-minyan/


Opening Day
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